National Play strategy 

The Scottish Government wants Scotland to be the best place in the world to grow up. Making sure that children and young people are able to take up their right to play is an important part of this. The Scottish Government is writing the strategy to make sure that people know about children and young people’s right to play and understand why it is important.

The views of children and young people are important and the Scottish Government would like to know what they think.

If you are a child or young person you can help by filling in an online survey, either as an individual or as a group. The group could be a group of friends, a class at school, a football or hockey team, your Scout or Girls Brigade Group – it is up to you.

If you are a parent or carer of a child or young person who is not able to complete the survey by themselves, you can help by recording their responses for them.

If you work with groups of children or young people, in whatever setting, please help by gathering their views with one of our group surveys.

Just choose the link that is right for you:

For individual 3-5 year olds 

For groups of 3-5 year olds 

For individual children and young people of primary school age 

For groups of children and young people of primary school age
For individuals aged 12 – 18 years
For groups of 12-18 year olds 

If you want to print out a PDF of the survey to take along to your group you can download the group surveys here:

NPS Group Survey – 3 to 5
NPS Group Survey – Primary
NPS Group Survey – 12 to 18
Printed copies should be returned to National Play Strategy Consultation, Education Scotland, The Optima, 58 Robertson Street, Glasgow, G2 8DU or emailed to enquiries@educationscotland.gov.uk. The consultation period has been extended until 23 April 2013.
